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About our letter to Nadhim 
Zahawi MP

The government has decided which groups of 
people should get the injection first.

There is now an injection for COVID-19.

Nadhim Zahawi MP is in charge of people 
getting injections for COVID-19.

We have written him a letter to ask that 
people with learning disabilities are given their 
injections at the same time as support workers.
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Why we think you should have 
an injection sooner

Public Health England have written a report report 
that says that people with learning disabilities are 
more likely to die if they get COVID-19.

The report says that people with a learning 
disability are dying younger from COVID-19 than 
other people.

Why people with learning 
disabilities are more
likely to die from COVID-19

We believe that more people with learning 
disabilities are dying from COVID-19 because they 
do not get fair health care.

Some people with learning disabilities have 
other health problems that can make COVID-19 
dangerous if they catch it.

We know that you have had a hard time in the 
pandemic and you have not been able to see 
family or friends.
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What we have said to Nadhim 
Zahawi MP

We have also asked that the government give 
information about the injection in easy read so 
people can decide if they want the injection.

We have asked that he speak to the government 
about giving people with learning disabilities the 
COVID-19 injection sooner.

We have said that people with learning 
disabilities are unhappy and getting the injection 
sooner will make them happy.
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What you can do

The letter has spaces for you to tell your MP why 
this is important to you.

We have written a letter that you can use to 
write to your MP.

You can email the letter to your MP.
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